
From: Charles Nickens <cnickens@kshuttle.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/20/2012 3:25:34 PM
Subject: Re: Heritage Transportation

Hello Katherine,

I did leave you a VM on your office phone. I am traveling at the moment so if you get my VM I may be 
in a weak coverage area.

I look forward to speaking with you and giving your transportation needs my highest personal
attention.

Sincerely,

Charles

On Thu, Dec 20, 2012 at 11:18 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 
Charles,

I received your contact information from Bill Wagner.

Are you available for a call this afternoon to discuss transportation needs for the week of 
Heritage?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 

O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 

KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Charles Nickens
Director of Sales,Hilton Head Island
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